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Lots going on this week as well. Report cards went home on Friday and you were all given a scheduled time for your parent teacher interview either on Thursday afternoon/evening, or Friday morning. There is no school for the children on Friday. Teachers will be in Professional Learning on Friday afternoon.  





    





Homework


READ, READ AND RE READ THE BOOKS GOING HOME TO IMPROVE ACCURACY, FLUENCY AND COMPREHENSION! Retelling the story should be done each day as well. 


Count forwards and backwards from a start and stop number!





 It was a busy week at Forest Hill School. We had our Chinese Teacher visitors who showed some sweet Panda videos to the students. We also had a visit from Karen at the SPCA and her kitten, Willie. She talked to the children of what to do if a dog was chasing them. They are to stand like a tree or lay like a log. Have them explain it to you.
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Literacy-





The sight words for the week are: man, him, am, go see





Reviewing the name of, sound of and formation of Y and Q and the rule that u always follows q





We just started to work on l the short oo sound as in look, and the long oo sound as in moo so will continue this week.





The word family will be the “am” family


 


We will talk about the F in CAFÉ, fluency and how to read as smooth as peanut butter. Some reading at higher levels need to work on reading punctuation which will improve fluency and expression.





 Writing-. We are using quotation marks in our writing, and noticing them when reading books. We did a cute activity with them that you can see when you are in this week.





Math- 


We have been working on decomposing teen numbers, or portioning them from the whole into two parts, to recognize that numbers can be made up of different parts. This is a good lead into addition.





We have two assemblies this week, Tuesday it will be on Diversity and on Thursday it will be WITS.. Walk away, Ignore, Talk it Out and Seek help. The children are being encouraged to use their WITS to resolve conflicts.



























